



CORPORATE UPDATE COVID-19 Boosters for Health Care Workers

Nov. 10, 2021

COVID-19 Boosters for Health Care Workers

As a health care worker, you are eligible for a COVID-19 booster if six months have passed since your second dose of an mRNA COVID-19 vaccination. If you received your second dose before May 10, then you are eligible to book a vaccination appointment.

Please note: walk-ins are not accepted for boosters.

Click <u>here</u> to see where and when clinics are taking place in your area, or click <u>here</u> to book now. If you are unable to book online, please call 1-833-437-1424.

Thank you for keeping yourself, your colleagues, loved ones and your communities safe by getting vaccinated against COVID-19.













